
May 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Oregon State Legislature 
Senate Committee 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 
Dear Chair Ginny Burdick, Vice-Chair Herman Baertschiger Jr.and other committee members, 
 
I am writing this letter in opposition of SB761.  We currently have in place a good system of allowing the 
e-sheets to be distributed. With this change it limits our rights for petitions. Please re-think this this and 
vote NO on SB761. 
 
Please do not go forward with this bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Dodge 
Hubbard, Or 

https://www.oregonlegislature.gov/baertschiger

